









P.O.BOX: 3442, TEL: 7436600, FAX: 7436650, AJMAN, U.A.E

PARENT AND STUDENT FEEDBACK SURVEY 2025 - 26

CD.NO.064/25 DATE:09.10.2025

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Al Almeer English School!

As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the quality of education and school operations, we are conducting a **feedback survey** aimed at gathering valuable insights and suggestions from both **parents** and students.

Your feedback plays a vital role in helping us evaluate our current practices and identify areas for improvement. It also supports us in strengthening the feedback mechanism within the school, ensuring that all voices are heard and considered in the decision-making process.

We kindly request you to complete the following surveys at your earliest convenience:

- Parent Feedback Survey: https://forms.gle/HBvm59n8oDVN3Ngz9
- **Student Feedback Survey:** https://forms.gle/i6LqT8kYNKLcWNke6 (to be filled by students under parental guidance if necessary)

Please be assured that your responses will remain confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of school improvement and strategic planning.

We highly appreciate your time and cooperation in helping us build a better future for our children.

Thanking you, With regards)

Dr. S. J. JACOB (Principal)





